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2014 Holiday Schedule for City of Bowie Government

This year's holiday season is upon us! The City of Bowie wishes all who live, work, or shop in Bowie a 
Happy Holiday season and a Happy New Year.

All City offices and facilities will be closed on Christmas Day. City offices, City Museums, the Senior 
Center, and the City Gymnasium will also be closed on the day after Christmas. The only City facility 
that will be open on December 26th is the Ice Arena, which will be open for two public skating sessions. 
There will be no refuse or recycling pickup on the 25th and 26th of December.

All City facilities and offices will also be closed on January 1st for the New Year’s holiday.  There will be 
no refuse collection on New Year’s Day, but there will be recycling collection on January 1st for 
neighborhoods on the regular Thursday recycling schedule. City Council has authorized the New Year’s 
Day recycling pickup so that these neighborhoods do not miss two consecutive weeks of recycling 
collection. Without the special holiday pickup, neighborhoods on the Thursday schedule would go 21 
days without a pickup. 

Thursday, December 25th All City offices & facilities closed No refuse or recycling pickup
Friday, December 26th All City offices & facilities closed, 

except for the Ice Arena
No refuse or recycling pickup

Thursday, January 1st All City offices & facilities closed No refuse pickup
Recycling will be picked up
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